Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Costello, Timothy [Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 2:31 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: RE: Field Schedule, Claremont 76 UST Pull

Yes, Keith Mathews (City of Oakland Fire Dept. Haz Mat Inspector) plans to be on-site during the tank removals; | met
with him on-site a few weeks ago. His office line is 510-238-2396. We are coordinating the schedule with him (the
permit requires a minimum 2-day notice prior to pulling the tanks).

Tim.

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 2:24 PM

To: Costello, Timothy

Subject: RE: Field Schedule, Claremont 76 UST Pull

Thanks Tim,
Will the City of Oakland be there for oversight?

From: Costello, Timothy [mailto: Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 2:20 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: Field Schedule, Claremont 76 UST Pull

Barbara,
It looks like we’ll be pulling the two USTs at the Claremont 76 Station (next to the Safeway store) on Monday March 28.
WEe’'ll be out there this week getting things ready.

The schedule is somewhat weather dependent so if things get pushed back due to rain I'll let you know.
Jim Bernard (Antea Group) plans to be on-site on behalf of ConocoPhillips to visually observe field conditions. We'll be
collecting samples. Work is being performed under permit from the City of Oakland Fire Dept. (Keith Mathews is the

inspector).

Keith Hoofard of our office will be on-site to manage the UST removal work and collect the samples. We'll likely have
another staff member on-site to oversee the backfilling, compaction and resurfacing.

Feel free to reply or call with any questions.
Tim.

Tim Costello | Senior Scientist, Associate

tim.costello@tetratech.com

www.tetratechgeo.com




